Healing Mass Cancelled

Please note that the February 15th Healing
Mass with Father Clair Watrin CSB at St.
Andrew’s Parish has had to be cancelled be-
cause Father Watrin suffered some broken
bones in an accident. We pray for his speedy
and complete recovery.

Heart Spa: Retreats For Women

Star of the North Retreat Centre St. Albert
To Register or for information
call: 780-459-5511 www.starofthenorth.ca

Self-Care: Learn the Art of Taking Good Care
of You

An overnight retreat designed with you in mind.
Take a day out from the rush of life to discover
new ways to take care of your self, nourishing
your mind, body and spirit. Learn ways to honour
your self with the lifestyle you choose to live and
discover how amazing it feels to be restored to a
balanced state of being. Participants will enjoy
personal growth sessions, guided reflections and
private break-out reflection times. Give your self
the gift of care.

6:30 pm Fri. Feb. 25 to 4:00 pm Sat. Feb. 26
Cost: $159.00

(Includes Friday night accommodation, and
breakfast and lunch Saturday.)

Lenten Mission and Retreat for

Young Adults and WYD Pilgrims
March 12, 10:30 a.m.

St. John Bosco Parish

“Come Away... and rest awhile” (Mark 6:31)
This retreat , led by Archbishop Richard
Smith, will be an excellent way to begin
Lent. Additional details will be announced
soon! Registration $5, including lunch.
RSVP to yam@caedm.ca.

Workshop on Moral & Ethical

Issues

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish in Sher-
wood Park is pleased to extend an invitation
to a workshop on moral ethical issues pre-
sented by ethicist Father Mark Miller CSsR
on Saturday, February 26. Father Miller
will lead us through an interactive session
dealing with the Church's actual teaching on
such issues as homosexuality, euthansia,
cloniong, stem cell research and biomedical
ethics. The $20 registration fee includes
lunch. You are asked to register by Febru-
ary 20. Contact Bonnie at the parish office
780-467-5470 or bkirk@olph.ca for more
information. A followup evening will be held
Monday, February 28, free of charge with

1st Annual Central Alberta Youth Rally
Saturday, March 5, 9:30 a.m.- 9 p.m.
Notre Dame High School, Red Deer

Our theme is “Founded on Rock” (Matthew 7:
25), with special guests Popple! — a duo with
unique blend of comedic-acoustic-fun-loving
music and a passion for their faith. The rally
features music, small group discussions, lunch,
Mass with Archbishop Richard Smith, supper,
XLT Adoration and Benediction. For more in-
formation contact youth@caedm.ca.

On your mark, get set, go!
Registration is now open for the 6th Annual
Faith, Fitness & Fun 5K Run/Walk & 10K
Run in support of the Foundation of St. Jo-
seph Seminary & Newman Theological Col-
lege, on Saturday, April 30 at Rundle Park.
Register today to enjoy early bird rates!
Registration includes T-shirt, hospitality,
prizes & fun. To register, volunteer or for
more information, call Lianne at 780-469-
1010, ext 2260, email events@caedm.ca or
go online at www.runningroom.com.
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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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25th Anniversary Parish
Family Photo Directory

The production team for Parish Photo Di-
rectory will be hosting the photo sessions in
the library after each mass. For all the reg-
istered families please arrive your photo
session at the reserved time, or you can re-
serve your photo session time with the pro-
duction team in the library if you have yet
to register. The production team can also be
contacted by email ccpdirec-
tory@gmail.com or phone 780 9353903.

NMB Webcast

We are moving ahead on the goal of web-
casting our Nothing More Beautiful encoun-
ters live on the Internet! A test webcast is
planned for February 17, and we will be
asking a number of people around the Arch-
diocese, especially those outside the Ed-
monton area, to login that night, watch the
live webcast, and report back with some
feedback. If you are interested in being one
of our webcast testers, please let me know at
communications@caedm.ca and we will
send you the information you need.

Calling all Singers

Current and new members of the Arch-
diocesan Choir are invited to participate
in the following upcoming events at St.
Joseph’s Basilica.

Monday, April 18, 7 p.m.: Chrism Mass
(Rehearsals on Tuesday April 5, 6:30 —
9 p.m., Saturdays April 9 & 16, 9 a.m.-
12 noon)

Please register to sing at the Rite of
Election or Chrism Mass by contacting
Jean Sult at 780 469-7137 or je-
sult@yahoo.com

Nothing More Beautiful

Come, nourish your faith with music, eve-
ning prayer and inspiring speakers from Ca-
ritas Internationalis, the umbrella organiza-
tion for 165 Catholic agencies that promote
international development and provide hu-
manitarian disaster relief around the world.
Cardinal Oscar Rodriguez Maradiaga and
Lesley-Anne Knight will speak on the theme
“The Church We Believe in is Catholic™" on
Thursday, February 17, 7 p.m., St. Jo-
seph’s Basilica, 10044 — 113 Street.

Stewardship

February 13" — 6™ Sunday in Ordi-

nary Time
Stewardship — Faith on Fire, Hearts & Minds Trans-
formed

The first reading today reminds us
that acting faithfully is a matter of our own
choice. Likewise, making stewardship a way
of life is also a choice. In fact, the steward-
ship lifestyle is lived through a continuous
number of freely made choices. The good
steward chooses to live simply, chooses to be
grateful every day, and chooses to be gener-
ous. These are just three of the virtues of the
Disciple and Christian Steward. What life-
style choices are you making?

Stewardship
Stewardship Day 2011

March 18-19, 2011 (Friday evening
and all day Saturday)

St. Theresa Parish, Edmonton

Mark your calendar for Stewardship Day
2011: The Evangelizing Parish - Vision, Pas-
sion, Practice More details to follow soon!



